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9th July, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Distribution of End of Year Reports 

 

The End of Year Reports will be distribution on Monday 16th July 2018.  With the introduction of GDPR, 

I would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below and return to school by Friday 13th July, 

giving consent for your child to bring home this Report.  If consent is not given, the reports will be 

available for collection from the School Office on Tuesday 17th July. 

 

Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………………………………………….. Year: ……………………………….. 

 

I give permission for the End of Year Report to be sent home with my child                                 
 

I do not give permission for the End of Year Report to be sent home with my child         
- I shall collect it from the School Office        

                             

Signed: ………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)  

 

Name:  ………………………………………………………………… (Please Print)                                                       
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